
   
 

   
 

    
      
 The Executive Office of Housing and Livable Communities   
  
   
To: EOHLC Field Staff 
From: Chris Thompson, Undersecretary, Division of Housing Stabilization 
Date: January 27, 2025 
RE: Housing Stabilization Notice 2025-01, Implementation of Increase in the Federal 

Poverty Guidelines effective January 27, 2025. 
 
Effective January 27, 2025, the new Federal Poverty Guidelines (FPG) have been implemented and will be 

used to determine eligibility for Emergency Assistance (EA). The EA income standard for initial eligibility 

is 115 % of the FPG, the continuing eligibility standard for remaining in EA is 200% of FPG. This change 

has been programmed into EOHLC’s application software. Below is the chart to use when determining 

eligibility. 

 

 

Family Size 

115% of FPG EA 

Monthly Income 

Eligibility Standard 

200% of FPG EA 

Monthly Income 

Eligibility Standard 

1  $1,500  $2,608 

2  $2,027   $3,525  

3  $2,554   $4,442  

4  $3,081   $5,358  

5  $3,608   $6,275 

6  $4,135   $7,192  

7  $4,662   $8,108  

8  $5,189   $9,025  

Per Additional 

Person 
$527 $917 

 
 

This notice supersedes Housing Stabilization Notice 2024-01. 

Chris Thompson (Jan 22, 2025 14:40 EST)

Jan 22, 2025
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